
July 10, 2020 
 
 
Gurdip Singh Narula 
UNITED SIKHS 
101-05 Lefferts Blvd, #207 
Richmond Hills, NY 11419 
(516) 455-3253  
  

Dear Gurdip Singh Narula, 

Please accept my sincerest gratitude for all the work the United Sikhs have done to support our 
community. I appreciate your willingness to work closely with our office during this unprecedented 
time.  
  
Thanks to the hard work of your organization, the United Sikhs’ COVID-19 Emergency Response 
Team has provided over 30,000 Hot Meals in New York City alone and delivered over 20,000 Meals 
to Hospitals and Medical Rehab Centers. These contributions uphold the well being of our 
community. We appreciate all the work you have done to support New Yorkers. 
  
On behalf of the New York State Senate, I commend all the members of the United Sikhs for their 
invaluable and essential services. I also commend Jantinder Singh for coordinating the meal deliveries 
to Jamaica Hospital, Elmhurst Hospital, Flushing Hospital and Queens Hospital.  I look forward to 
continuing my close work with the United Sikhs, and I would like to express my deepest gratitude and 
personal wishes for its continued excellence.  
  

Sincerely, 

 


